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Ellen Luu

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition – Luddenham Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-10446)

 

From: Kerrie Symonds <Kerrie.Symonds@wcaa.sydney>  
Sent: Monday, 31 August 2020 11:09 AM 
To: Ellen Luu <Ellen.Luu@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Yolanda Gil <yolanda.gil@wcaa.sydney> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition – Luddenham Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-10446) 
 
Hi Ellen, 
 
Thanks for your email. We will not be making a submission. Operational issues associated with the resource 
recovery facility are better addressed by the Commonwealth/Western Sydney Airport Co. Consistency with the 
proposed Western Sydney Aerotropolis SEPP and Western Sydney Aerotropolis Plan are better addressed by the 
Western Sydney Planning Partnership Office. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Kerrie Symonds 
Manager Planning | Western Parkland City Authority 
Level 2, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta NSW 2150 Australia  
Level 10, 52 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000 Australia  
M: 0433 832 364 
E: kerrie.symonds@wcaa.sydney | W: http://www.wcaa.sydney 
  
WCAA believes in “all roles flex” - I’m sending this message now because it’s a good time for me, but I don’t 
expect that you will read, respond or action it outside of your own regular hours. 

 
 
 


